
Good day,
 I am reaching out to you today on behalf of my organization, Barbuda Relief Network. We are a small non profit, that was formed out of necessity after hurricane Irma devastated the small Caribbean island of Barbuda, which is a dependency of Antigua, located 27 miles to the north. So far we've coordinated a 52-day community cleanup initiative which brought volunteers from as far as Minnesota, Tennessee, Germany, and the UK, and  has effectively cleared the island of debris. We have also supplied the only working bed to the local hospital, furnished the primary School with desks, chairs, boards and other supplies, and sponsored a bike drive that provided more than 130 bikes and school supplies to school age children. As you can see, we've been very busy in the short span since Hurricane Irma. We are in the process of working with various strategic partners, from different sectors in order to improve the overall socioeconomic state of the island. We would specifically like your help with facilitating the building of a youth center similar to a Boys and Girls Club or YMCA, that could provide a much needed space for Athletics, recreation, learning, and other services that are vital to the development of the youth of Barbuda.
Sincerely,

Decota W Jeffrey
President
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